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I am a public health professional and resident of Portland. I believe that Housing should be a human
right, and housing is healthcare. We need more options for low-cost housing for our houseless
neighbors. I support passing the Shelter to Housing Continuum and the amendments proposed by
Portland: Neighbors Welcome.

Testimony is presented without formatting.


